
International Winter Academy "Emerald Forest" at Karlshochschule 

Staff Training 

February 2016 

 

We are inviting staff from partner universities to attend the students’ competition, either as 

a coach and evaluator (teaching mobility) or for staff training.  

 

The competition runs from February 1 to 5, 2016.   

 

We kindly ask for registrations by November 16 at international@karlshochschule.de. 

 

For additional information about the “Emerald Forest” see: 

 http://bit.ly/emeraldforest (video of the first game in Karlsruhe) 

 http://emeraldforesthotel.com (web portal). 

 

If you have any additional questions, please let us know. We would be very happy to 

welcome your students and faculty/staff to the competition! 

 

Your students can register for Emerald Forest by filling out the enclosed registration form 

and sending it to international@karlshochschule.de by November 16. 
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